
CREST AT WAILUNA 
NOTICE 

CONCRETE Repairs  
 
Dear Crest at Wailuna Lot Owners at 1871 A, 1871B, 1891D, 1961C, 1971D, 
1971H & 1910V: 
 
DC Aspahalt will be back on property on Wednesday, July 5, 2023 from 8am to 
5pm, weather permitting, to complete concrete curbing repairs at your 
driveway. This is for seven (7) of the worst cases as noted by the contractor.  
 
WHAT YOU NEED TO DO: Please keep the driveway CLEAR of any vehicles or 
personal items around the driveway’s curbing edge area on this date and time, 
and avoid the area for 2-3 days to allow for proper curing of the cement. Please 
plan ahead & do not schedule any non-emergency contractor work during these 
dates.    
 
Should you have any questions regarding this project work, please contact 
Geoffrey Long at 808-478-1995 or email glong@hawaiiantel.net.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Kanani Kaopua, PCAM®  
Senior Vice President 
Phone:    808-539-9501   
E-mail:   kananik@hawaiianprop.com 
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